
 Time to Cheer!  

 The Woods Wolverine Cheer Program is looking forward to cheering on our fellow 
Wolverines throughout the 2023-2024 school year!  We’d like to extend an invitation to all 
students entering grades 4th, 5th, and 6th to join our cheer program this coming school year. 
Those interested in participating in cheer must complete an online application through 
permission click. The link is shown below and can also be found on the Woods website.  

The cheer program consists of two squads that represent the Wolverines.  The 
Woods Game Squad cheers at home games, participates in rallies, and performs at a few 
special events during the school year.  The Woods Competition Squad also participates in 
these activities but will also perform at additional competitive events during cheer season, 
between January and March. Next year, game squad practices will be held on Wednesdays 
from 3:00-4:00 P.M. in the Woods MPR. Competition squad practice will be held on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 4:00-5:30 P.M. in the Woods MPR. Regular attendance is 
required throughout the school year at all cheer practices. 

Cheer applications must be completed and submitted by next Friday, April 28th.  
Cheer clinics will take place on Monday, May 1st and Tuesday, May 2nd in the Woods MPR 
from 4:00-5:00 P.M. Cheer try outs will be held on Thursday, May 4th in the Woods MPR 
beginning at 4:00 P.M. All applicants must attend clinics, and try outs are encouraged for all 
but are not a requirement for game squad participation. Participants should come to clinics 
dressed in shorts, a t-shirt, tennis shoes, and hair should be pulled up and away from the 
face. Participants may want to bring water to drink. Additional information about the try-out 
process and dates for uniform fittings will be sent home during clinics. We look forward to 
seeing some Big Blue Cheer Energy on May 1st! 

 

https://permission.click/MXKDO/us  

GO BIG BLUE!!!       

   

https://permission.click/MXKDO/us

